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Quincy Miller

From: Quincy Miller
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 1:07 PM
To: Blake Bural; Lisa Mance; zach@kaufman.net
Cc: Aaron Panko
Subject: Incomplete Letter 1097 Liberty Street SE (25-111099-PLN)
Attachments: 25-111099-PLN_IncompleteLetter.pdf

Good afternoon! 
 
Attached is an incomplete letter for the Class 2 Site Plan Review at 1097 Liberty Street SE, Application No. 25-
111099-PLN. 
 
Let us know if you have any questions, thanks! 
 
Quincy Miller, AICP 
he/him 
Planner I 
City of Salem | Community Planning and Development Department | Planning 
440 Church Street SE, 5th Floor 
P.O. Box 14300 
Salem, Oregon 97309 
QMiller@cityofsalem.net  | 503-584-4676 
 


